
Please rethink your fire budget for the upcoming fire season.  As a 

Mendocino County resident, I am doing all I can to keep my property fire 

safe. I ask you to do all you can to protect us by providing enough monies 

to keep us all as safe as you can during the inevitable upcoming fire 

season. Please increase your Fire Council Budget. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Christine Johnson 

 


